
 

 

 
  
 
Dear Mr Millar 
 
Public Local Inquiry into the A5 Western Transport Corridor Dual Carriageway 
Scheme 
 
Thank you for your letter of 31st October 2022 in which you advised the Commission of the 
Department’s intention to publish seven additional items of environmental information. 

Please let me have two hard copies of each document at your earliest convenience. 

The implications of this new consultation for the inquiry timetable will be discussed at the 
mid-inquiry meeting on 15th November 2022.  The Commission will want to ensure it is 
provided with all the information necessary to offer considered advice on all key issues. 

A copy of this correspondence will be placed on the Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

 

RUBY McLAREN 

Inquiry Administrator  
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